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Jesus, you said 
ά/ƻƳŜ ǘƻ aŜΣ ŀƭƭ ǿƘƻ ƭŀōƻǳǊ ŀƴŘ ŀǊŜ ƘŜŀǾȅ  
ƭŀŘŜƴΣ ŀƴŘ L ǿƛƭƭ ƎƛǾŜ ȅƻǳ ǊŜǎǘέ  
wƛƎƘǘ ƴƻǿΣ [ƻǊŘΣ LΩƳ ŀ ōƛǘ ǿƻǊƴ ŀƴŘ ƛƴ ƴŜŜŘ ƻŦ 
rest ς be by my side and hold me in Your arms  
as I rest and recharge over this long weekend. 

 

 

Dear Cana Families, 

 

Enjoy some family time over this long weekend.  

Rest and recharge ς you deserve it. 

 

Carmen Blatti, 

Principal 

 

http://www.canahillside.catholic.edu.au/


 

We will advise as soon as practical should any COVID alerts impact 
on any scheduled event/meetings listed below 

 

Dates for your Calendar 

March 2021 

Monday 8th March Labour Day ς Public Holiday 

Wednesday 10th March, 
Thursday 11th March 

Prep Chats: Please remember your date and time. 

 

Wednesday 10th, Thursday 
11th, & Friday 12th March 

Grade 6 Camp 

Thursday 11th March Fundraising Committee Meeting, 7:00 PM in the staff room 

More details provided in this newsletter. RSVP by 10/03/21. 

Monday 15th March to 
Thursday 18th March 

MŎ5ƻƴŀƭŘΩǎ IŀǇǇȅ aŜŀƭ [ǳƴŎƘ Řŀȅǎ 

¶ Prep: Monday 15th March 

¶ Grades 1 & 2: Tuesday 16th March 

¶ Grades 3 & 4: Wednesday 17th March 

¶ Grades 5 & 6: Thursday 18th March 

Prep Buddy Program: 

Tuesday 16th March: Prep M and 6K 12:00 ς 1:00, Prep O and 5K 2:00 ς 3:00 

Wednesday 17th March: Prep C and 5G 12:00 ς 1:00, Prep B and 6C 2:00 ς 3:00 

Parents of both Prep and Grade 5/6 students are welcome to attend ǘƘŜƛǊ ƎǊŀŘŜΩǎ 
Buddy Program to be held in the school hall (invitation to follow). 

Wednesday 17th March Information evening, 7:30 PM in the Cana school hall 

All parents invited to attend, more details provided in this 
newsletter. RSVP by 16/03/21. 

Friday 19th March ¶ School Photo Day 

¶ Last day to submit Expression of Interest forms for 2022 
new student enrolments. Existing families with children 
joining Cana should complete the form as places are filling. 
https://www.canahillside.catholic.edu.au/enrolment-
information/expression-of-interest/  

Saturday 20th, & Sunday 21st 
March 

Grade 5 First Holy Communion, 1:30 PM to 3:00 PM. 

Thursday 25th March Parent Education and Engagement Meeting, 9:00-10:00AM in 
the Cana school hall. More details provided in this newsletter. 
RSVP by 24/03/21. 

Sunday 28th March Palm Sunday 

Wednesday 31st March Fundraiser: Casual Dress Day ς Gold Coin Donation 

 

 

https://www.canahillside.catholic.edu.au/enrolment-information/expression-of-interest/
https://www.canahillside.catholic.edu.au/enrolment-information/expression-of-interest/


 

April 2021 

Thursday 1st April Holy Thursday/Last day of Term 1 for all students  

3.15pm finish 

Friday 2nd April Good Friday 

Sunday 4th April Easter Sunday 

Monday 19th April First day of Term 2 for all students 

 

Upcoming Parent Meetings 
Parent Fundraising Committee Meeting to Map Out Fundraising Events for 2021 at Cana: 

When: 

Thursday 11th March, 7:00PM 

Where: 

Cana staff room 

RSVP: 

Wednesday 10th March 

 

The goal of this committee is to work in collaboration with the school to raise funds for resources which 

directly support the learning of our Cana students. 

 

We warmly welcome any parent who would like to join our dynamic team of parents in the fundraising 

committee. All parents are welcome to attend, but we must maintain Covid safety protocols. We ask 

that you please email office@canahillside.catholic.edu.au to confirm your attendance by Wednesday 

10th March. 

 

School Information Meeting for Growth and Improvement at Cana 

When: 

Wednesday 17th March, 7:30PM 

Where: 

Cana school hall 

RSVP: 

Tuesday 16th March 

 

Cana parents are invited to attend a school information meeting with a focus on consultation around a 

vision for growth and improvement at Cana. We will engage in a consultative process, share thoughts 

and collaborate together. 

 

Once again, we must maintain Covid safety protocols so we ask that you please email 

office@canahillside.catholic.edu.au to confirm your attendance by Tuesday 16th March. 

 

Prep Parent Education and Engagement Meeting 

When: 

Thursday 25th March, 9:00AM 

Where: 

Cana school hall 

RSVP: 

Wednesday 24th March 

 

Cana Prep parents are welcome to attend this meeting on how to teach reading and spelling. Please 

email office@canahillside.catholic.edu.au to confirm your attendance by Wednesday 24th March. 

 
 

mailto:office@canahillside.catholic.edu.au
mailto:office@canahillside.catholic.edu.au
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CANA SIBLING ENROLMENTS 2022 

Dear Parents, 

We are currently preparing for new enrolments for 2022. We understand there will 

be siblings seeking enrolment for Grade Prep next year.  

Parents still need to complete the expression of interest form for new 

enrolments in 2022 if you have not done so already.  

This form is now available online. 

ONLY COMPLETE IF YOU HAVE A NEW ENROLMENT FOR 2022 

THIS FORM WILL ONLY BE AVAILABLE UNTIL 19TH 

MARCH, 2021  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

To reach the form, please follow the link provided on our school website: 

https://www.canahillside.catholic.edu.au/enrolment-information/expression-of-

interest/  

You can also access the form directly by 

scanning the QR code on this notice 

If you have multiple children joining Cana 

in 2022, please complete the form once for 

each child. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please 

contact the school office: 

Phone: (03) 8390 9200  

Email: office@canahillside.catholic.edu.au   

  

https://www.canahillside.catholic.edu.au/enrolment-information/expression-of-interest/
https://www.canahillside.catholic.edu.au/enrolment-information/expression-of-interest/
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School Leaders 

 

     

 

 

 



School Uniform Update Effective Tuesday 9th March 

Parents please note that due to recent cold weather, the summer school uniform will not be 

compulsory.  Students may dress in either their FULL summer uniform or FULL winter uniform.  

On-Site Parking Responsibilities 

¶ CAR PARK GATES: The entrance to the school car park is the gate at the front of the school. 

The back car park gate is an EXIT ONLY. 

¶ REVERSE PARKING AT ALL TIMES: To ensure a smooth exit during pickup times, please 

reverse into the parking spaces in our car parks rather than driving in forwards. 

¶ DRIVEWAYS MUST REMAIN CLEAR AT ALL TIMES: Please do not park in the driveway 

while the gates are closed as doing so blocks OshClub employees from entering the school. 

¶ NO CHILD MAY WALK TO CARS (At the Basketball Courts) ALONE.  

¶ A 5 km/h SPEED LIMIT APPLIES IN THE CAR PARK. 

PLEASE DO NOT ENTER THE SCHOOL BEFORE 3PM. (Sometimes visitors or staff 

may need to enter of leave the school earlier than 3PM but this does not permit 

anyone else to enter the school earlier than 3PM, other than OSHClub staff). 

OFF-Site Parking Responsibilities 

We have been inundated with complaints about our families disregarding driving 

compliance condition and disrespecting road rules.  Please ensure that you adhere 

to the following road rules-:  

¶ Do Not block or park in neighbouring driveways 

¶ Do Not double park.  Even if it is for a few seconds.  

¶ Only those persons with DISABLED stickers are permitted to park in the disabled 

parking bays at front of school.   
School Ground Responsibilites 

Please use appropriate walkway to drop off or collect your children from 

classrooms.  The front of the school is not a walk way to the Prep building.  This is an 

unsafe and unsupervised area.   

The only person permitted are those that are dropping off or collecting their bikes. 

 

 



 

 

Skoolbag 
Skoolbag is our new digital platform: 

If one or more of your children is going to be absent from school, arrive late or leave early, 

please make sure to let the school know in advance. The roll is submitted at 9:00 AM each 

day. Therefore, to minimise and prevent double-handling of the school roll, we request that 

these notifications be submitted prior to the 8:45 AM start time each day whenever possible. 

 

Parents who have been part of our Cana community in previous years will be familiar with 

our school app and its absentee notification function. Skoolbag, our new school app, now has 

forms to support absentee, late arrival and early departure notifications as well. Please also 

remember that if an unwell child is absent for longer than initially expected, we request that 

additional absent notifications are sent on subsequent days to cover these absences as well.  

Health Alert ς Reports of Croup 
We have now had several children across grade levels absent due to Croup. Croup is very 

contagious so please be vigilant, ǎŜŜƪ ŀ ŘƻŎǘƻǊΩǎ ŀŘǾƛŎŜ and keep your child home if he or she 

appears to be unwell with any symptoms of croup.  
 

Croup (also known as laryngotracheobronchitis) is a viral upper airway infection that usually 

begins like a normal cold but later causes children to have a harsh and barking cough. In 

addition, his or her voice may become hoarse and inhalation can take on a squeaky sound 

called a stridor. Symptoms are usually worst at night. 

School Photos 



Personalised order forms have been sent home on 26th February, 2021. If your child was absent, 
please ensure that he or she collects the form upon return to school. 

Sibling Photos: Please note that the sibling photo order cutoff time is 8am on photo day. 
  
Cashless Payments: As of 2021, SchoolPix will no longer be accepting cash payments. We can accept 
payments via credit card, Paypal or debit card. 
  

CRCNK and CRCCS 2022/2023 Enrolments 
Please note that until further notice, you will not ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜ CŀǘƘŜǊ aŀǳǊƛŜ ǘƻ ǎƛƎƴ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ 

application to CRCNK or CRCCS. 

 

Camps Sports and Excursion Fund Applications 
 

The Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund (CSEF) provides financial support to eligible families so 

students can attend school camps, outdoor education and sporting programs, as well as 

incursions and excursions. If you have not applied for CSEF and hold a currently valid Healthcare 

Card, or if you have an existing card and a new child is joining Cana, please fill out the CSEF form 

below and email it along with a scan of your card to Mrs Trudy Milligan at 

tmilligan@canahillside.catholic.edu.au.  

For your convenience, information about school fees is also provided. 
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